

## Indian Creek News

## NOVEMBER 1990

FIRST ANNUAL INDIAN CREEK CHRISTMAS WALK \* \* \*
AFTERNOON OF SUNDAY, DECEMBER 23RD

HOMES INCLUDED IN THE WALK:

BOB & CAROLYN BOUCK - CANDLE RIDGE ROAD

DOUG & PATTY REEVES - FOX CREEK COURT

LARRY & FAITH MEYER - BENT TREE COURT

CHUCK & MARSHA ALBRITTON - BENT TREE COURT

KEVIN & SHERI STROUD - BENT TREE LANE

BOB & ANNETTE HANCOCK - BENT TREE LANE

We really need more families to open their homes for this walk since some of these homes are not too close together if the weather is cold.

Call Marsha Albritton at 728-2403 if you are interested. A planning meeting will be scheduled for early December. I will send maps in next month's newsletter.

## NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH

In case you haven't noticed, the Neighborhood Watch signs have been put up by both entrances. The theme of this program is neighbors looking out for each other. The signs themselves will discourage crime, but we also need to be observant of any strange slow moving cars or individuals walking that you don't recognize. Make an effort to know your closest neighbors and their daily routines so that you will notice anything out of the ordinary. If in doubt, a quick call to your neighbor may ease your mind and make them feel a little safer. If you are going to be gone on vacation or over the holidays, let a neighbor know and give them a key to check the house. Also the Sheriff's Department will do vacation checks of your home if you notify them when you will be gone.

Post the following two numbers by your phone: EMERGENCY - Sheriff's Dept. 888-5000 NON-EMERGENCY - Sheriff's Dept. 888-5030

HOPE YOU HAD A HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

Imette Thronk

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
BRADY REALTY & ASSOCIATES / BETTER HOMES & GARDENS